South Bersted CE Primary School

Church Lane Bognor Regis West Sussex PO22 9PZ

Tel: 01243 821678 office@southbersted.co.uk www.southbersted.co.uk



Headteacher: Mr Noel Goodwin

9th June 2022

Dear Parents and Carers

Arrangements for Sports Days and Dance Extravaganza

Sports Days:

We would like to notify you of the arrangements for our Sports Days which will take place as follows:

Key Stage 1 (Reception, Year 1 and Year 2): Wednesday 29th June 2022
Key Stage 2 (Years 3-6): Friday 1st July 2022

(In case of bad weather, the reserve dates are Monday 4^{th} July for KS1 and Friday 8^{th} July for KS2).

Both Sports Days will begin at 9.15am and finish by 11.30am.

Once children have been dropped off to their classrooms, can you please gather on the school field using the seats available. If you arrive at school past 8.50am you will need to arrive via the school office as the main gates will be closed.

In line with our school values of Koinonia and Endurance, pupils will compete to earn points for their house team. The winners of each sports day will be announced at the end of the event and then added to a final total which will be announced in Collective Worship.

PE Kits/Sun Protection:

On their dedicated sports day, can pupils please arrive in their PE kits, including their PE t-shirt in their correct house colour.

As we will be outside and the weather should be warm and sunny, please ensure your child has a high factor sun cream applied before school. Your child should also have a named bottle and a sun hat in school.



















Dance Extravaganza:

We are delighted to be holding our Dance Extravaganza event again this year, which will take place on **Wednesday 20th July.** We are maintaining our Jubilee theme, with each class performing a dance from the past 70 years! This is a fantastic community event and we look forward to welcoming families to school to celebrate the power of music and dance!

Gates will open at 1.30pm and the event will begin at 1.45pm. Pupils will return to class at 3.00pm, to collect their belongings ready to leave school at 3.15pm.

Further information will follow related to this event.

Use of Toilets:

Please note that for both events, parents and carers are not to enter the learning environments. If visitors need to use a toilet, please use the disabled toilet in the main entrance area.

If we do need to postpone, we will send out a ParentMail (PMX) notification in the morning and we will put a notice on our website and on our Facebook page. We look forward to an exciting day of sports.

Taking Photographs:

Please note that it is important to capture memories of these special events; however, for safeguarding reasons, we ask that images you take are not shared on social media.

Further information can be found in our use of images <u>Use of Images Policy</u>.

If you have any questions regards the upcoming events, please contact myself or the school office. We look forward to welcoming you to the school.

Yours sincerely

Mr Noel Goodwin

Mr Goodwin

Headteacher















